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Mr. E. W. James 
Senior Vice President 
Power Generation & Engineering 
Wisconsin Public Service Corporation 
P.O. Box 1200 
Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

Dear Mr. James: 

Your letters dated April 25 and May 28, 1974, transmitted 
information on the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant Physical 
Security Plan as proprietary information. After reviewing 
this information, we find that it deals with security 
measures for the physical protection of a licensed facility 
and in accordance with Section 2.790(d) of 10 CFR Part 2, 
this material is deemed to be commercial information within 
the meaning of Section 9.5(a)(4) of 10 CFR Part 9, and 
shall be subject to disclosure only in accordance with the 
provisions of Section 9.10 of 10 CPR .Part 9.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 
K. Kniel 

Karl Kniel, Chief 
Light Water Reactors Branch 2-2 
Directorate of Licensing 

cc: Bruce W. Churchill, Esq.  
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge 
910 17th Street, N. W.  
Washington, D. C. 20006 

Steven E. Keane, Esq.  
Foley, Sammond & Lardner 
735 North Water Street 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 
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